Welcome to 2017, and welcome back to P-Mail!

January 5, 2017

Here are some of this week's goings on at Grand & Warren...

Young Alumni Return for College Day

With Prep back in session but many colleges still on their Christmas break, Prep’'s Guidance
and College Counseling Department hosted their annual College Alumni Day on Thursday.
Alumni from the Classes of 2015 and 2016 made their way back to Grand & Warren before
heading back to their respective college campuses.
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Decked out in their college sweatshirts, about a dozen young alumni were on campus during
the day, chatting with current students about life after Prep, gathering for lunch in O'Keefe
Commons, and joining Fr. Azzarto for prayer and a sharing session.




Dalma Santana Joins Prep's Advancement Team

Prep’'s advancement office begins the new year with a new member. Please join us in
welcoming Ms. Dalma Santana, who began as Director of Special Events and Parent Relations
on Tuesday.

' : ' Ms. Santana comes to Prep after nearly 10 years working in the
guest services and development offices at Liberty Science Center.
She will oversee a variety of parent and fundraising events, including
the Grand Gala and the Fashion show, while serving as a liason
between Prep and the PPA.

She can be reached at SantanaD@spprep.org or 201-547-6420.
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Grand Gala Presale is On Now! Save 15%!

the Since 2008, the Grand Gala has contributed more than
$3.2 million to Prep's financial assistance program. This
spring, we'll be celebrating the 10th Gala right here in
Jersey City, returning to the Westin Jersey City Newport
for the first time since 2013. We'll also offer a special 8oth
birthday salute to Fr. Jim Keenan, S.J., and welcome
honorary co-chairs Seton Ahearn, P'01 and Fr. Bob

- v Reiser, S.J.

It promises to be the brightest night of the year,
W P, ; and now through February 1, you can get your

. tickets at our 2008 price of $144 per person!




Theology on Tap: The Spirituality of Wine

Save the date for the next installment of Theology on Tap,
sponsored by the Alumni Spirituality Committee. Join us

e 0 o on Monday, February 6, at 6:30 p.m. as we discuss "The
Spirituality of Wine." We'll be reflecting on passages from

o n Ta the Old and New Testaments, learning about wine from
p Tony Verdoni, '60, and enjoying a glass or two (for guests

Spensored by the ’
Alumani Sparitualicy Commireee 21and up, of COUI'SQ).
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Basketball Homecoming Set for February 11

All alumni who have played Prep Basketball or participated in the McGovern Tournament are
invited to a basketball homecoming as we celebrate Prep's final game of the regular season.
Join us on Saturday, February 11 for an alumni scrimmage, McGovern reception, and the
Marauders' regular season finale vs. Rutgers Prep.




